
NOTICE 

Date : 3rd July 2024 

Subject: Delay in Uploading Final Answer Keys for the post of Assistant Section Officer       

                and Senior Secretariat Assistant and subsequent result 

Dear Candidates, 

We regret to inform you that the final answer keys and results of the written test conducted on 

Sunday, the 23rd June 2024 for the post of Assistant Section Officer and Senior Secretariat 

Assistant will be delayed. The delay is due to unforeseen administrative issue. 

We understand the importance of these results to you and are making every effort to ensure 

they are uploaded as soon as possible. The new expected date for the release of the final Answer 

Keys and results will be shortly announced. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding and 

patience in this matter. 

           Chairman, Recruitment committee 


